
Desiree Winchester 
 

Previous address - 4480 Grace Street (approximately 3 blocks from Water Gremlin).

After emitting TONS of a carcinogen into the air for several months, and at a lower amount for at
least 15 years, this company should be out of business, not being considered for a new VOC permit.

I'm glad the state got their $7 million payday, while those of us who were affected directly get to
shell out our own money for medical bills, grieve the illness and deaths of our loved ones, and deal
with the lifelong consequences of their actions. The MPCA protected this atrocious company by not
alerting us until it had been long enough for the chemical to be processed into our systems and no
longer be traceable.

Self-accountability clearly does NOT work for this company. They have shown a blatant disregard
for the surrounding community and human life that has affected hundreds, if not thousands of
people and their family pets.

I used to be able to buy my dog a bag of dog food for $50/month. Coincidentally after they dumped
TONS of TCE into the ambient air from October-December, my pet now has liver damage and I
have to fork over between $200-400/month on raw feeding so that I can monitor the ingredients to
keep her from itching herself raw. Not to mention all the environmental allergies she gets to deal
with on a daily basis. Not to mention the thousands I spent trying to figure out she was urinating
blood.

This company should have their permit revoked! They have proven time and time again they don't
want to follow the rules! Thank God I got away from there, but the remaining families deserve
some peace!


